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COMMUNICATION
Council - July 15, 2020
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca SP CW Report No. 33, Item 1
To: Bellisario, Adelina
Subject: FW: [External] DEPUTATION - Clubhouse Developments Inc.
Date: July-09-20 5:06:40 PM

From: AnnaMarie Di Meo_>

Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 4:10 PM
To: Messere, Clement <Clement.Messere@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] DEPUTATION - Clubhouse Developments Inc.

Dear Mr. Clement Messere:

Our names are AnnaMarie & Frank Di Meo. We live at_, Woodbridge On-.
We can be contacted at ||| N

We have lived in this beautiful community for the last 23 years, raised our family here, and where
our children still find their roots here. Their

childhood friends still visit this area where their parents still live. It is one of the small pockets of
beauty that one can still appreciate. The numerous walks, bicycle

rides and road drives especially along Clarence in the Board of Trade section, happens to be the
most calm, breathtaking areas. To our family, the drive is like a road to heaven.

After all these years, it is still safe and very enjoyable. To bring this new development would certainly
cause the eradication of this beauty along with traffic issues of vehicles and people and most
importantly a destruction of a beauty of nature that we residents have been able to feel peace in
this vast chaos of the world. We oppose to put our small

section of heaven in the hands of a few business men whose main goal is profit and gain. Would they
want this to happen in their neighbourhoods? | guarantee that they would be fighting long and hard
if

their homes were in jeopardy. Please we plead and beg that our home area be left to the beauty
that it is today and we completely OPPOSE this development.

This is to the attention off the Office of the City Clerk:

This is to confirm that we are OPPOSED to the proposal that would subject Wycliffe and Kiloran
Avenue to additional traffic from the proposed new

development. There are already long delays during rush hour along Kiloran Avenue, exiting onto
Islington Avenue. More traffic will only lead to greater

congestion and make our streets less safe.

Thank you!
AnnaMarie and Frank Di Meo
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